
The Diocese of Gloucester 

DAC Environmental Workshop 

Successfully Heating Church Buildings 

March 24, 9:30 am - 1:00 pm at St Andrew’s Church, Chedworth 

This workshop will outline the DAC’s new environmental policy, what it will mean for churches 

and demonstrate successful strategies to heat churches while making a positive step towards 

being net zero carbon. The Diocese of Gloucester’s DAC’s Sustainability Advisor, Mr Matt 

Fulford, will present on effective, environmental approaches which all churches can adopt to 
make their buildings more sustainable. 

This event is free and open to all churches throughout the Diocese of Gloucester, but booking is 
required. For more information and to book your place, please contact:  

Catherine McGirr 

Church Buildings Administrator 

at cmcgirr@glosdioc.org.uk or 01452 835593 
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